
ROADSIDE BACKSLOPING PROGRAM

OBJECTIVE: To encourage landowners with properties along existing roads

to backslope the ditches. This will benefit both the

landowner, which will get better land use and the County of

St. Paul.

1. The landowner must apply prior to work commencing.

2. The Agricultural Fieldman or Assistant Agricultural

Fieldman must inspect prior to work commencing and

after the work is finalized.

3. The landowner must hire his own cat to do work.

4. The County will pay $350.00/half mile of roadside,

backsloped only upon approval by the Agricultural

Fieldman.

5. Any disagreements in regards to a backsloping

application, may be brought forward to the County

Council.


